Tth May, 1954,

My deer Rob,

John Grant, partmer in Oliver and Boyd, came up to see me
soma time mgo and I gather he had been talking to you about the
posaibility of us writing & Joint book of some sort concerning
Human Genatice and Blood Groups.

Let m& know if this plan is at all attractive to you, as for
ought I know he may be 1&udiu;§3nuilling horses to the water,

I think it is worth talking over and discussing. I have,
however, no clear idea as to the nature of the book under dis-
cussion, though, of course, when one has a clear idea the work

ie largely dona.

Yours sincerely,

e



